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2 December 2022 

 
Assalamu Alaikum Wr. Wb. 
 
Dear Parent, 

Invitation to Darul Ulum Academy Parents Open Day & 
School Tour   

On behalf of the school’s management, I write to congratulate our community by informing parents 
of students enrolled at Darul Ulum Academy that Alhamdulillah, we have finally received the 
Occupancy Permit for our new campus. It has certainly been an exhaustive and a prolonged journey, 
but with your patience and our perseverance, we can only express our gratitude to Allah for enabling 
us to reach this milestone. 
 
I confirm that the Occupancy Permit has been submitted to the relevant governing authority to 
make an immediate start Insha’Allah in 2023. 
 
To commemorate this event, the school will be hosting a Parents Open Day & School Tour event 
for fathers and mothers of students enrolled at DUA at two separate times. To facilitate an effective 
tour for the fathers and mothers alike and for logistical reasons, it was deemed necessary to schedule 
two separate sessions but on the same day, as per the details below. 
 
Males’ Schedule  
Date: Saturday 10 December 2022 
Time: 9.00am – 10.00am (access will close by 9.50am) 
 
Females’ Schedule  
Date: Saturday 10 December 2022 
Time: 10.05am – 11.05am (access will close by 11.00am) 
  
Both sessions will commence with a guided tour around the school building. Kindly ensure the 
above timeframes are observed as we are bound to have the tours during the stipulated times.  
 
Refreshments and light finger foods will be provided upon completing the tour outside the school 
building.  
 
Guests are requested to report to the school’s main entry where they will be received and guided by 
assigned personnel. We look forward seeing you on the day, Insha’Allah. 
 
Regards, 

 
Abdurrahman Gokler 
Principal  


